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Tim and Linda Clarke (391-8234)
Owner

532 East Van Buren

Rapid City, SD 57701

We want to extend the 6’ privacy fence 16’ from where it currently ends toward East Van Buren.
The fence sits back from the sidewalk on LaCrosse Street approximately 21'9”. Because the fence sits
back so far, it does not interfere with the line of sight for traffic from East Van Buren to LaCrosse Street

in any direction.

We know that we can build the fence 4’ high, but it will not allow us the privacy (noise reduction) we
want because of the elevation of LaCrosse Street as it goes over the railroad tracks.

Thank you for your consideration.
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